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Mr. Miller and Mr. Kramer, 

As we move closer to the start of school, I have an overwhelming number of my teachers that have reached out to me 

with genuine concern about the start of school in these COVID times. The level of their anxiety and apprehension 

about the safety of their students, parents, grandparents, and extended families is based on the science of the spread 

of this virus.  These are educated people that read and are aware of the upward trends of cases with people dying 

within their own families and across the United States.  As their leader, I would be remiss if I didn’t communicate to 

you that they are concerned about making a fatal mistake with opening our schools too soon.  We appreciate the 

district reaching out to the Health Commissioner for guidance.  In normal times that would be the step to take.  

However, the circumstances under which we now work every day are not fully recognized by those outside the 

educational system.   

I have encouraged my members to be involved with giving Mr. Miller their concerns and we all appreciate the work 

both of you are doing to communicate and listen.  However, at this time our LEA Executive Team has unanimously 

voted to send this letter asking you to reconsider postponing the start of Plan A based on the current conditions in 48 

out of the 50 states including Ohio.  I know that you take the safety of our families seriously and we are asking this 

with all due respect.   

Please let me know if you would like to discuss this letter or any information that I have received from my teachers.  

As always, we will be willing to work with you on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sharon K. Mays 
LEA President 
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